
Hello, we are the girls of the class 4C, in Enrico Fermi High School!
In April we did an Erasmus school trip with our teachers Mara Vigna and Angela Mancuso to
Belgium, precisely in Izegem. We did a cultural exchange with other students from Izegem
who hosted us in their houses. We stayed there for a week and we would like to tell you
what we did there.

17th April, Monday
On Monday 17th, we left on our first flight at 6:15 AM and finally arrived at the Izegem Train
Station around 2:00 PM, then we reached the school with the other exchange students. For
lunch we ate a sandwich that we ordered before leaving Italy. Then we split the groups and
visited the whole school. That evening, we had dinner at 7:00 PM at "All you can friet" in
Lendelede, where we ate meat and fries. Then we spent the rest of the evening at home with
the host family.

18th April, Tuesday
On Tuesday 18th, we met in the media library at 9:00 AM where we worked on the e-book
project, then we visited Izegem and had some free time. After lunch, we visited the cimitery
of Tyne Cot, a cemetery connected to the Great War, from where our guide took us to a walk
to Zonnebeke. Here, we visited the Memorial Museum Passchendaele. The same day, we
visited Ypres and walked along the city. Then we came back home and spent the rest of the
evening with the host family.

19th April, Wednesday
On Wednesday 19th, we spent the morning working on the project, and had a free afternoon
in Kortrijk. We went shopping and to some attractions. We walked along the city and reached
a bar where we stayed until 5:30 PM. Then we came back to the station and spent the rest
of the evening with the host family.

20th April, Thursday
On Thursday 20th we all met in front of the Eperon d'Or Museum, where we had a guided
tour. In this museum we saw brushes, shoes and also how they made them. Then we had
lunch at the school restaurant and in the afternoon we walked along the parks in Izegem.
Then we came back home and spent the rest of the evening with the host family.

21st April, Friday
On Friday 21st we all met at 9:00 AM to the Izegem Train Station to visit Bruges. We walked
along the city and then we had a boat tour. We had lunch and then moved to Ostend. We
walked along the seaside and visited the harbor. Then we came back to the station at 5:00
PM and arrived at Izegem at 5:50 PM. Then we came back home and spent the evening with
the host family.

22nd April, Saturday - 23rd April, Sunday
On Saturday 22nd and on Sunday 23rd we spent the days with the host family and had free
time.

24th April, Monday



On Monday 24th spent the morning at school, sharing the projects we worked on during the
week. Then we reached the Izegem Train Station, where we waved goodbye and left for the
airport. We arrived at Lamezia around 11:00 PM, then we came back home.

It was a great experience, we had so much fun and we'd suggest everyone to try it!


